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Friday 10th March Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Firstly, I just want to thank everyone for supporting our PTFA Movie Night this week. With all
your support the PTFA raised £500 which can now be used on resources and equipment for
all our children. Thank you to everyone who helped make the event a huge success. Our PTFA
would really like to run more events throughout the year, but still need more members to
make sure these events are successful. If you would like to join the PTFA then please let the
office know. 
Year 5 have had a fantastic afternoon at forest school and thoroughly enjoyed their hot
chocolate too. Year 4 have continued their GULP session with PNE this afternoon and they
are enjoying learning about healthy lifestyle choices. 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and we will see you all on Monday. 
Mrs Pilkington 

 
Stars of the Week

 

Nursery - Nathan
Rec - Beatrix & Orson

Y1 - Darcey W & Olivia W
Y2 - Emma & Max

Y3 - Evelyn & William
Y4 - Parker & Andreas
Y5 - Emanuil & Ethan

Y6 - Lola & Isla P
 
 
 

Collective Worship  
 

Target 96%
Reception

  
Year 1

 
Year 2

 
Year 3

 
Year 4

 
Year 5

 
Year 6

 
Total 

94.7%
 

88.3%
 

97.1%
 

94.6%
 

99.3%
 

98.3%
 

98.3%
 

95.7%
 

As our value this half term is: Justice
This week we talked about what seeing God's love in

action and looked at the Bible story from Matthew of
harvest time in the vineyard.  We all spoke about how

we cannot always see God's love around us but we
know its there. 

 

 



Subject Focus - Maths
 
 
 

L E T  Y O U R  L I G H T  S H I N E  -  MATTH EW 5 : 1 6

School Parliament 
 

This half term in Maths KS2 children have
worked extremely hard on fractions and

decimals.  In year 3 they have placed fractions
on a numberline.  In year 4 they have

converted improper fractions to proper
fractions and found equivalent fractions.  In

year 5 they have learnt how to multiply
fractions.  Year 2 have been multiplying and

dividing numbers and solving challenging
problems.  Year 1 are working really hard to

recognise numbers to 50.

This morning, members of the KS2 Parliament went to Kingsfold Community Centre. 
 Mr Young, one of our Governors and adults from the local community  volunteer
every Friday morning, as there is a food bank at the Community Centre for local
residents.  All the children asked sensible questions and represented the school

exceptionally well.  The children helped to pack food bags and label and date food
items.  We will share what we have learnt with all the children and look at ways our

school can support the local community throughout the year. 



School term and holiday patterns

Spring term 2023
School closes on Friday 31st March 2023

Summer Term 2023  Re-open on Monday 17th April 2023
May Day & Coronation Day, Monday 1st and 8th May 2023
School closes on Friday 26th May 2023

Mid-term closure Monday 29th May – Wednesday 7th June 2023 
School re-opens on Thursday 8th June 2023
School closes on Friday 21st July 2023 

Autumn Term 2023  Re-open Monday 4th September 2023
Mid-term closure Monday 23rd October - Tuesday 31st October 2023

School re-opens on Wednesday 1st November 2023
School closes on Friday 22nd December 2023

Spring Term 2024  Re-open on Monday 8th January 2024
Mid-term closure Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 2024 

School re-opens on Monday 19th February 2024
School closes on Thursday 28th March 2024
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